Pien, Janet

From: Tolley, Sabrina

Sent: Thursday, November 29, 2012 8:18 AM
To: Pien, Janet

Subject: FW: Lights on the Southwest Path

----- Original Message-----

From: huber [mailto:huberma@chorus.net]
Sent: Wednesday, November 28, 2012 8:47 PM
To: Tolley, Sabrina

Subject: Lights on the Southwest Path

It happened again tonight on my bike ride home from work while on the southwest path - even though
I have two front lights I didn't see the jogger until the last moment. This has my second close
call in two months. I am writing in support of lights for the path. This path has more users than
80% of streets in the city. It is in the middle of a major urban area. It needs to treated as real
transportation facility. City engineers have taken extraordinary means to reduce spillover
lighting. It is modern technology that works. Please take the important step of improving the
every day safety of the path. Thank you.

Tom and Kathy Huber
621 Chapman Street, Madison

Sent from my iPad



